Karnataka Maritime Board (KMB)/’
(IDP&IWT Dept., Government of Karnataka)

KMB invites interested parties to participate in the ‘Global Expression of Interest’ for ‘Development
of Multi-purpose harbours at Malpe, Mangalore, and Byndur, Karnataka on Public-Private
Partnership (PPP) basis’ along the coast of Karnataka

Interested Parties may download the Global Expression of Interest document from the Karnataka e-
procurement website: https://eproc.karnataka.gov.in/ for detailed terms and conditions of the
Global EOL.

All future communications/corrigendum for the above Global EOI will be issued only on the
Karnataka E-Procurement website.

For any query kindly contact Director, Ports & Member (Maritime & IWT Operations),KMB
directorate@karnataka.gov.in or 080-295-77444

Last date for submission of Documents —16:00 hrs, 23.10.2022 ST s
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